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Dear Commissioner Hewlett, 

I write in strong opposition to the proposed rulemaking on Earned Wage Access services. Like millions of 
Californians who live paycheck need this app. I am a single mother Earn helps me when I'm short on 
buying groceries. And it helps me not over draft my account I'd an emergency comes up. I hope you all 
rethink this decision and continue to help the little people out. And keep Earn to help people out. 

Sincerely, 

EDreana Black 




